
 
 

 

Thank you P & C. 

The new blinds in K-2 room were installed this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W  hole School Excursion - Lightning Ridge 

Date: Tuesday 29th October.  

Cost: This excursion has been funded from The 

Royal Flying Doctors Donation.  

Students need to be at school by 6.20am, we depart 

at 6.30am sharp. 

This is an out of uniform activity. Students are to 

wear joggers, bring a packed morning tea, lunch, 

water bottle, pillow, swimmers (plastic bag to put  

wet swimmers in), towel, sunscreen & hat. We will 

return to school at approximately 6.30pm. 

 

 

P & C Meeting 

The next P & C Meeting will be held on Thursday 24th October, commencing at 

3.15pm. All Welcome. 

 

HSLO-Attendance 

The school is required to contact HSLO (Home School Liaison Officer) about 

concerns of student’s attendance. A number of students over a period of time 

unexplained absences and consistent/repeat days of absences from school.  It 

is a requirement that students attend school every day.  

Pallamallawa Public School Attendance Policy states after two days absence,  

parents are required to contact the school in writing or by phone to explain the 

absence. We thank you for your support.  
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Calendar 2019 
October 
Thurs 17th Jumpstart 
Tues 22nd Healthy Harold 
Visit 
Thurs 24th School Photo Day 
Thurs 24th Jumpstart 
Thurs 24th Assembly 2.30pm 
Thurs 24th P & C Meeting 
3.15pm 
Tues 29th Lightning Ridge 
Excursion 
Thurs 31st Jumpstart 
November 
Tues 5th Out of Uniform day 
Thurs 7th Jumpstart 
Tues 12th Courage to Care 
Thurs 14th Jumpstart 
Graduation Day 
Thurs 14th Assembly 2.30pm 
Tues 26th Learn to Swim 
Wed 27th Learn to Swim 
Thurs 28th Learn to Swim 
December 
Mon 2nd Learn to Swim 
Tues 3rd Learn to Swim 
Tues 3rd WHS Yr6 to Yr7 
Transition Day 
Wed 4th Swimming Carnival 
Thurs 13th Presentation 
Night 7pm 
Wed 18th Last Day of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Pally Pre-School-Unwanted Visitor/s 

Unfortunately someone has visited Pally Preschool and damaged their building 

and equipment. If you see anyone in the Preschool other than Terry or Staff, 

please text Wendy on Mobile: 0427 525 270 and she will contact the Police.  

The community is reminded that no person/s should be on school grounds 

outside of school hours. This is deemed trespassing. 

 

Presentation Night 

Presentation Night is underway. Students have started performances. This 

year costumes will consist of Black T-shirt & Black shorts/bike pants for all 

students K-6. 

  

Melbourne Cup Day – Tuesday 5th November 

Out of uniform day. Girls can wear fascinators /Casual Clothing and boys can 

be dressed to impress.  

 

P & C Canteen 

The new summer canteen menu and price list is available on the school app.  

 

The School Photographer – Thursday 24th October 

Individualised envelopes with your child’s name have been sent home. We have 

a limited supply of Sibling photos envelopes. Please make a request for sibling 

envelopes from the school office,  

All envelopes need to be completed and returned with the correct money or 

you can pay online (record your receipt number on the envelope) and return to 

school by Friday 18th October.  

The school does not have anything to do with the envelopes once they are 

completed; they go straight to The School Photographer, therefore we cannot 

give any change. 

 

Crossing Safety & Pick Up of Students 

Parents need to be aware that it is illegal to drop students at the front gate on 

the crossing. The 40km/h speed zone needs to be followed. A number of 

parents have been exceeding the 40km speed limit.  Be aware Police are now 

patrolling the area. 

We ask parents when collecting students to be mindful that students need to 

be supervised and not running around out the front of the school. This is a 

safety issue and we thank you for your support. 

 

Reminder: P & C Meeting Thursday 24th Oct  at 3.15pm. 


